
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Uniform Policy 
 
February 6, 2025 
 

Dear New Horizons Community Charter School Families, 

This is a  reminder that New Horizons Community Charter School is a Uniform School, as 
outlined in our School Code of Civility. As we continue to uphold our standard of excellence 
and strive to be the Model of Excellence, we expect all students to wear their uniforms every 
day. 

We understand that unexpected situations may arise, such as laundry challenges. To support our 
families, we have a Clean Clothes Program in place. Students may bring up to three uniforms 
to school and give them to Dr. Abdullah, our School Social Worker. These uniforms will be 
washed and dried, ready for pickup by 9:30 AM. Please do not feel embarrassed—this initiative 
exists to assist families when needed. 

However, there are instances where students are choosing not to wear their uniforms. In such 
cases, parents will be asked to bring in the required uniform or pick up their child from 
school. 

Thank you for your continued partnership in maintaining a standard of excellence for our 
scholars. Your support ensures that our students take pride in their school and appearance, 
fostering a culture of discipline and readiness for success. 

If you have any questions or need assistance, please do not hesitate to reach out. 

Educationally yours,​
 

Dr. Stephen Webb​
Principal​
 

The Model of Excellence in Urban Education 
45-59 Hayes Street | Newark, NJ 07103 

 
 


